
     

 
 

 
 
 

LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just;  
to make ready a people prepared for the Lord.” 

 

The Word of God is the means to abiding in Christ 
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27 March, 2018  
 
Dear VLCS Parents, 
 
Greetings in the wonderful name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. His grace and peace fill your homes 
each day. During the term break, our staff were greatly blessed and further equipped to “Advance the Cause” 
of Christian Education at the recent Christian Educators’ Convention in Kuala Lumpur. And by God’s grace, 
within 4 days, we successfully completed the Administrators’ and Supervisors’ Training conducted by Mr. and 
Mrs. Olson, directors of the School of Tomorrow Asia (SOTA).  A total of 39 educators, supervisors, parents 
and high school students completed the training or retraining. 
 
Activities for the month of April 

Parent Orientation, Friday, 6 April, 2pm-4pm 
This orientation is very important for parents of new students.  Please confirm your attendance with your 
child’s supervisor by Monday, 2 April. 
 
Sports Day: Friday, 13 April, 8am to 12pm, Toa Payoh Stadium 
As all public stadiums are reserved for ActiveSg events on Saturdays, our Sports Day will be held on a Friday.  
All students are to report at Toa Payoh stadium by 7:30am in their PE attire and they will also be dismissed 
from the stadium. Kindly make the transport arrangements for your child on time.  Parents are also welcomed 
to cheer the students and to volunteer as marshals and time keepers for the events. Please WhatsApp the 
respective supervisors if you are available to volunteer or attend. 
 
2018 Regional Student Convention (RSC): 2-7 September at St. Patricks Academy, Tawau, Sabah 
The respective supervisors for RSC events will keep you informed of your child’s practice schedules which 
will commence very soon. Please let us know if you can also coach students in areas of sports, platform 
events, vocals, music, art and craft or photography. We appreciate your prayer support and partnership in 
helping our students do their best and prepare well for the RSC to the glory of God. 
 
Plans for Family Day: Saturday, 5 May, 8am to 1pm 
This event will be held in our school premises to raise funds in support of student conventions. Please mark 
this date, and join us for a day of family fun, food, games and more!  Supervisors will keep you informed of 
how you can be part of this event after the Sports Day. 
 
 
Bible Memory Passage for April: 
Romans 7:1-13 
  
 
Blessings, 
 
 
Principals, Mrs. Malna Valluvan and Mrs. Lim Ho Mun 


